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July 7, 2022         UIG Job # 2118 

 

 

Timothy Williams 

GDOT District 5  

Area Engineer 

128 Carl Alexander Way 

Brunswick, GA 31525 

 

RE: Notice of Detour – July 18, 2022 through January 14, 2023 

 PI #0017315, Wayne County: Stanfield Rd (CR 190) Over Reedy Creek  

 

Dear Mr. Williams:  

 

United Infrastructure Group (UIG) will be closing Stanfield Road (CR 190) at the Reedy Creek bridge and 

detouring traffic for 180 days beginning Monday, July 18, 2022 through Saturday, January 14, 2023. The 

detour route will utilize MichaelMikell Lake Road, Tyre Bridge Road, and US 84/Waycross Highway. 

Below is a map of the detour. Please note from Monday, July 18 through Sunday, July 31, Stanfield Road 

(CR 190) will be open to agricultural traffic only. Beginning Monday, August 1, Stanfield Road (CR 190) 

will be completely closed to all local traffic, including all agricultural traffic.  

 

Please contact me at 980.312.0872 if you have any questions.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

UNITED INFRASTRUCTURE GROUP, INC.  

 

Megan Cavazos Forthman 

Sr. Project Engineer 

 

Cc: Timothy Williams, GDOT 

 Korey Murray, GDOT 

 William Johnson, UIG 

 UIG File 
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